
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – May 4, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 
 
Today we learned Holy Family College will formally close on August 29, 2020. An address from Dr. 
Callahan, President of the college, is available here. I have reached out to Dr. Callahan and offered our 
support. 
 
It is always sad when a fellow college closes, but it is especially sad when it hits so close to home. Holy 
Family College has been a strong partner of ours. We have worked collaborative to solve many local 
challenges. We will miss having Holy Family College in our community. Our thoughts are with the impacted 
students, faculty, and staff. We will be reaching out to interested students to assist in a transition to our 
college. 
 
When folks hear of college closures due to fiscal matters, it is only natural to wonder about the fiscal 
position of our college. I assure you our fiscal position remains strong.  We will remain a force in our 
community for a very long time. 
 
Thanks, Paul Carlsen 

 
 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/play/6cYsJeGq-Go3E9yTswSDU6RxW9ToLfqs1ygZr6YNzx68UnFRN1LzYLRDM7EAJe-wEqCXFu8j51rh2rK9?continueMode=true&_x_zm_rtaid=Pay92FF3Rmmt2GHJQM4UCQ.1588616515567.ac8e4e70dcb0f3b813692a450b5c7169&_x_zm_rhtaid=834

